
IDT Domestic Telecom, Inc. 
520 Broad Street 
Newark, New Jersey 07102 

December 10, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RECEIVED 
DEC 19 2024 

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC 
UTILITIES COMMISSlO~1 

Please be advised that effective December 31, 2024, IDT Domestic Telecom, Inc. ("IDT") will no 
longer be providing wireless services. IDT has ceased all advertising and is not accepting new 
customers. Moreover, IDT no longer has any subscribers within the state. As a result, no customer 

notice is required. 

IDT will file all required reports and remit all applicable mes oor periods through December 31, 

2024. However, IDT will not file any reports and it will not remit any l'!lles oor periods beyond that 

date. 

IDT appreciates your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please contact me at 

.C.arLBi llek@i dLllBJ. 

cd'-e-ly_, -----

! 
Carl Billek 
VP- Regulatory 
IDT Domestic Telecom, Inc. 


